The next IASL conference will be held July 9-12, 2001 in Auckland, New Zealand. The theme is
Inspiring Connections: Learning, Libraries & Literacy. For more information, contact CMC
Events, PO Box 25297, St Heliers, Auckland, New Zealand. Fax: +64 9 528 1656 or email:
mailto:cmeevents@cmcevents.co.nz or visit their website at http://www.conventions.co.nz/.

For more information about IASL, membership or services provided, please contact the IASL
Secretariat, Box 34069, Dept. 962, Seattle, WA 98124-1069, USA. Voice: (604) 925-0266; Fax:
(604) 925-0566; email: iasl@rockland.com or visit our website School Libraries Online at
http://www iasl-slo.org

The International Association of School Librarianship comprises personal and association
members from over 80 countries committed to enabling young people to develop literary and
cultural appreciation and to use information effectively through the improvement of school
libraries and school library programs as a vital component of education. Information about
membership and the awards program is available from the IASL Secretariat, Box 34069,
Department 962, Seattle, WA 98124-1069, USA. Voice: 604-925-0266; Fax: 604-925-0566; E—
mail: iasl@rockland.com.

NOTE TO EDITORS:

Photos are available by visiting the website http://www.photopoint.com and going to the
section “Visit Albums”. Enter dagmar87@surferie.net and click Visit. This will take you to
an album on IASL 2000. You may capture the photo to your system. Each photo has a
caption, which may be used to describe items selected for publication. Permission is granted
to use these photos, taken by Peter Genco, in conjunction with this release.

CONTACT: Peter Genco

Vice President for Association Operations and

Library Media Specialist and Technolo gy Team Leader at
Fairview High School near Erie, PA. <pgenco@iu05trc.iu5.org>
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